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Christmas Concert

We are busy and excited preparing for our Christmas concert which takes place on Wednesday 20th at 7pm in the Community Centre. We wish to express our thanks to the Milltownpass Community Action Group for allowing us the use of the community centre for rehearsals over the past few weeks.

Raffle 

A big thank you to those of you who have returned your Raffle cards and a reminder could you please return cards by Tuesday 19th December. Our Raffle will take place after our Christmas Concert on Wednesday 20th December.
Advent

We marked the season of Advent with a lovely Prayer Service today.
School Attendance

All schools have recently received a once -off Attendance Campaign Support Grant to promote regular school attendance. In line with the targets set out in our Statement of Strategy for School Attendance we wish to promote good attendance each term, whereby full attendance is rewarded and encouraged and praised. Today we presented 5 pupils who have achieved unbroken school attendance since September with a small gift to mark this today. Well done!
Christmas Jumper Day

A total of €116 was raised last Friday on Christmas Jumper Day! A big thank you from the Parents’ Association for your donations and support!

School Self Evaluation (SSE)
We wish to thank all those parents who responded to the parent’s questionnaire on Digital Technology in our school. The responses from parents, pupils and staff will be collated and analysed to help us identify our strengths in this area and aspects that need to be developed further and the actions needed to do this.
Annual Admissions Notice

Please see our website milltownpassns.com where our annual Admissions Notice is published. Enrolment for September ’24 takes place from 15/1/’24 until 2/2/’24. Further details in the New Year.
Christmas Holidays
School closes for Christmas on Friday 22nd at 12 noon. We would like to wish all of you and your families a very peaceful and happy Christmas. Thank you for all your support this term. School reopens on Monday 8th January 2024.

Yours sincerely
Pauline O’Hara

Principal

_______________________________

